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multivariate analysis of classic and alternative

pathway C3 split products in patients with severe
sepsis. C5b-9, C3, and C5a are markers of the

classical complement pathway activation in severe
sepsis. We investigated whether the alternative
pathway C3 split products C3d and soluble C3a
(SC3a) are associated with mortality in severe

sepsis. Prospective data from 214 severe sepsis
patients were collected. Blood C3a, C3d, C4d, CRP,

and C5a were recorded. For SC3a, values were
corrected for C3 and C4. Acute physiology and
chronic health evaluation (APACHE) II and SOFA

scores, MOD score, sequential organ failure
assessment score (SOFA), and therapeutic

interventions were recorded. Factor analysis and
multivariate analysis were performed. Results were
standardized to the 25th to 75th percentiles. Data

are given as median with range or as absolute
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numbers. Eighteen patients did not complete the
follow-up, and their last C3 split products values
were used. C5b-9 and C3d and SC3a levels were

significantly higher in nonsurvivors compared with
survivors. In multivariate analysis, SC3a remained

as an independent predictor of mortality. In a
subgroup analysis, SC3a was prognostic in patients
with high APACHE II and SOFA scores at the time of

C3 split product sampling (SC3a > or = 1250
microg/L). C3 split products independently predicted
mortality in patients with severe sepsis.Q: Kohana
PHP Extensions: Should I use MySQLi? I'm a PHP

programmer building an application on the Kohana
framework. I found (since its Kohana 3.2) that the

Kohana already has a database abstraction layer in
place called Database_Mysqli. Do I really need to

write my own abstraction layer for MySQLi?
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